Dear Parents,
A warm welcome to all your children to the Greenlawns family. I am sure that you and your children are safe and healthy in your homes. 
The mission statement of our school is ‘CREATING AN INSTITUTIONAL CULTURE OF VALUE BASED GROWTH AND EXCELLENCE’. 

We believe that every child is perfect and that his/her perfection can be revealed by giving them the right guidance and motivation. In every child there is hidden a little genius who needs to be allowed to blossom and then manifest himself/herself to the world. We are the facilitators who are committed to instil in each child the core values of Honesty, Diligence, Integrity, Curiosity and Simplicity along with hard work which will help the children turn into worthy citizens of tomorrow.
Our academic programmes not only instruct our students with new content knowledge but also seek to nurture our students to be creative thinkers and life-long learners. We believe that with these values and traits, our students will become successful and upright citizens.
The early years of a child’s life are the most important – a time of rapid development physically, intellectually, socially and emotionally.
By the time children come to school they are already successful learners. They have learnt many things – to laugh, to cry, to walk, to feed themselves, and most importantly of all, to talk and converse with others.
Pre-primary education is concerned with continuing the balanced overall development of the individual child through learning experiences in both the school and the community.

It is unfortunate that the children could not begin school as per schedule due to the Corona pandemic. However, we must be thankful to God that we are safe and must pray for the well-being of the less fortunate and the ones ailing all over the world. 
Since we do not want the children to miss out on the work that would be done in school at this time, the teachers will be sending work on the Teno application which you parents must have downloaded on your mobiles by now. Please note that we do not encourage the use of Whatsapp and all that official school messages would be sent to the parents either through email or by the Teno application.
Stay home and be safe. 
Regards,
Ms Sangeeta Thacker
Principal






